Travel Waiver form now online 
MDE has updated the form used for requesting a travel waiver for the 2020-2021 school year.  The online form can be found at the following link:  




https://fs10.formsite.com/SASF/form1/index.html 

The online form must be used to ensure that your request is received and can be considered for approval.  Districts should no longer submit the form in paper copy. 

Questions related to Travel Waivers should be directed to Jessica Beagle, Office of State Aid and School Finance, at 517-241-6435 or by e-mail at BeagleJ1@Michigan.gov. 
